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Thank you to everyone who attended our school 
Jubilee celebration.  Although the wind caused 

us a few problems, it was still a very special 
morning filled with memory-making and sharing 

the special occasion together. 

 
 

Platinum Jubilee Celebration 

We hope you enjoyed some of the many 
celebration events which took place within our 
village over the half-term week.  Holywell has 
looked very beautiful and showed true village 

spirit in celebrating Her Majesty Queen Elizabeth 
II’s momentous achievement of 70 years on the 

throne. 
 
 
 

 

  

 

  

  

  

  

  
  

 

25th June – Summer Fayre 

 

1st July – School closed 
 

22nd July – 3pm 

School closes for summer 

holiday 

 

5th & 6th September  

Teacher Training Day 

 

7th September  

School resumes for the children 

 

 

 
Can you help? 
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PLEASE continue to read with your child 
every night and be sure to SIGN THEIR 

READING RECORDS! 
We have lots of children who tell us they 

are reading at home, but if their records are 
not signed by an adult at EVERY READ, these 

reads will not count towards their totals. 

Next reading count is 30th June so 
keep reading!! 

 
Year 4 Rugby Festival Update 

Last half term, a group of Year 4 pupils went to Kingston 
Park to compete in a rugby tournament with other schools 

from Northumberland.  
The children had great fun playing lots of Tag rugby games 

and in true Holywell style, showed lots of perseverance!  
Well done Year 4. 

Don’t forget to follow us on Facebook: 
 
https://www.facebook.com/holywellschool  



  

admin@holywell. 
Northumberland.sch.uk 
 

        Upcoming dates: 

 

https://www.facebook.com/holywe
llschool/ 
 
Emergency Out of hours contact: 

Emma-marie.reed@holywell. 

Northumberland.sch.uk  

 

HUGE Thank you! 
Mrs Clough (Reception parent) 

was kind enough to suggest 
and stock a yard plant sale for 
our school as part of her new 

involvement with our PAF 
Association. 

The plant sale raised £127 for 
which we are super grateful!! 

 
Thank you so much for thinking 

of such a brilliant idea.   
 

 25th June from Midday to 4pm our PAF 
Association will be hosting THE SUMMER FAYRE! We 
have not had a summer fayre since June 2019 and we 
are so excited about this year’s fayre. 

For those who have not attended or are not aware, this 
is a sizeable event, with fairground rides, large raffle, 
tombolas, fairground attractions including hook-a-duck, 
beat-the-goalie, bingo and much much more.  We hope 
to see you all there, so be sure to save the date in your 
calendars. 

 

30th June – Final reading count of the year.  ALL 
reading records need to be in school by 9am to be 
entered into the final count.  No late records will be 
counted.  Please keep counting and let us see if we can 
get as many children receiving an award as possible! 

7th July we will be holding our first school 
sports day since 2019 also!   
Parents/carers are invited to join us for the afternoon to 
watch and support our children from Reception to Year 4 
participate in a whole school sports day. 
Nursery have their own sports day – date to follow! 
 

  8th July 9am – Final reading award assembly of 
the year!  If your child is to receive a reading award on 
this day, you will receive a notification on Thursday 30th 
June. 

 

Additional Holiday Notification: 
Please note that school will be closed on 

Friday 1st July as an additional day in lieu of 

the bank holiday celebration  

School will resume for the pupils on 

WEDNESDAY 7TH SEPTEMBER 2022. 

We wish the very best of luck to 10 of 
our year 3 And 4 children who are off 

to compete in a Quad kids competition 
next week at Astley High school!  

This summer’s reading challenge has been announced by Northumberland County Council and will 
have a STEM theme with the ‘Gadgeteers’. It will celebrate the key role of the imagination in both 
reading and science. 
The challenge will show children that science is around us every day and can inspire them to unleash 
their curiosity  and creativity. 
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